
Dear Loyal Customer: 
 

After 45 years in business, we have decided to close our doors. We can’t fully express our deep 

gratitude for your business and support. Working with you and your fur babies has been 

nothing but an absolute pleasure and we want to thank you for trusting us with the care of your 

four-legged family members.   

As some of you may know, our property is now listed for sale; however, we plan to remain open 

until the sale is complete. After completion of sale, it is our hope to provide no less than a 20-

day notice, allowing customers who have future reservations to locate another boarding 

facility. We understand how challenging it can be to find a kennel that best suits your dogs and 

cats’ needs. Below is a list of boarding facilities within a 10-mile radius of our location. If you 

have future reservations and would like to cancel due to this transition, please contact us to let 

us know.  

Acres of Fun 1600 Dorset Road, Powhatan, VA 23139 (804) 598-2860 

Dogs Day Inn 213 Granite Springs Rd, Richmond, VA 23225 (804) 745-7173 

Dogtopia  11004 Midlothian Tpke, Richmond, VA 23235 (804) 313-9492 

Four Paws Pet Resort 3510 Courthouse Rd, Richmond, VA 23236 (804) 674-1190 

Holiday Barn 614 Johnston Willis Drive, Midlothian VA 23236 (804) 376-0856 

Pet Paradise 
Chesterfield 

1214 Koger Center Blvd, North Chesterfield, VA 
23235 

(804) 533-2320 

Swift Creek Pet Resort 2331 Colony Crossing Place, Midlothian, VA 23112 (804) 665-2566 

.  

Please contact us with any questions or comments. Our commitment to providing you and our 

four legged guests with the best service and care is still our top priority. Thank you again for 

your business. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Middlebrooks 

Karen Middlebrooks 

Owner, Broughton’s Kennels 


